
 May 22, 2023 

 Dear Parents or Guardians: 

 William K. Moore Elementary School  will be implemen�ng  a  mandatory  Standard Student A�re policy for the 
 2023—2024 school year. 

 In order to implement a mandatory Standard Student A�re policy, a school must follow the guidelines of Regula�on 
 5131. Under this regula�on,  at least 10 percent of  the ballots sent to the families that make up the popula�on of the 
 student body must be submi�ed  , and  55 percent of  the votes returned must agree  to implement  the Standard  Student 
 A�re policy  . Regula�on 5131 was followed and families  of  William K. Moore Elementary School  voted to implement  a 
 mandatory Standard Student A�re policy. Informa�on about Regula�on 5131 can be found online at: 
 h�p://ccsd.net/district/policies-regula�ons/pdf/5131_R.pdf. 

 A parent/guardian may apply for their child to be exempt from the Standard Student A�re policy in the following two 
 instances: 

 1)  When the parent/guardian can demonstrate a bona fide religious objec�on to wearing the Standard Student 
 A�re; 

 2)  When wearing Standard Student A�re is inappropriate due to a verified medical condi�on. 

 I encourage you to review and discuss the Standard Student A�re requirements below with your child. All Standard 
 Student A�re viola�ons will result in disciplinary ac�on in alignment with Regula�on 5131 and the school-based 
 progressive discipline plan. 
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